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Monday 19th May 2025 
 
RE: Year 5 Teaching and Learning 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
To support the children's progress and attainment, I am delighted to inform you that we will be 
having an additional teacher in Year 5 for the rest of the academic year in the mornings. This will 
allow us to break the class sizes down into smaller groups to support the pupils' progress in the core 
subjects (Reading, Writing and Maths). The groups are fluid to support the needs of the pupils. 
 
Over the years, we have put this practice in place in Year 6, and we are fortunate to be able to do the 
same in Year 5 for the last half term. The additional teacher will be a Senior Leader within Perry Hall 
(Mrs Holdcroft/Mrs Robinson), who is already familiar with the children. 
 
I hope this will be beneficial for the pupils' learning and development. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any further questions or concerns. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr L Fellows and the Year 5 Team 
Headteacher 
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